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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 It is with great excitement that I welcome you to the 2023 – 2024 academic year here at 

Broadway Academy at Mount Pleasant.  I hope it has been a nice and enjoyable summer break 

for you and your family.  As you will soon notice, we have made some improvements throughout 

the building which will continue during the academic year.  These improvements and additions 

have been made with the students’ success in mind.  We have also kept certain programs like 

before & after-care for parents that need these services.    

At Broadway Academy at Mount Pleasant, it is our goal to provide a safe and secure 

small private school environment to the Mount Pleasant community.  It is our goal to inspire, 

educate, and direct students to become productive and intelligent citizens of our community.  

The private school-like setting has provided students with the opportunity to learn free of 

distractions and interruptions.  Here at Broadway Academy, we follow a set of “Old School 

Values” such as respect, dignity, and teamwork.  We believe that every student can learn and 

grow each day despite obstacles and challenges that may come their way.   

Together, we can continue to improve the quality of our community and provide the best 

educational experience for our students, but we first must get our students to school each day, 

and I believe we can do it, I Believe In You!   

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James P. West 

Principal 

Broadway Academy at Mount Pleasant 

1-216-750-1202 

Jwest3@broadwayatmp.org 
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